
DETERMINATION OF "SEVERE REPETITIVE LOSS" STATUS 

2/13/2015 

 

If you believe that your property should be identified as a severe repetitive loss 

(SRL) property based on the flood insurance claim history, please fill out the 

information on the reverse of this form, and return this form to the Town Planner 

Greg Guimond.  Greg will then forward the forms to the DCR Flood Hazard 

Management Program for review to determine whether official claims records 

indicate that the property should be considered SRL.  DCR will then either (a) 

inform Greg as to why the property does not qualify as SRL, or (b) forward the 

information to the NFIP for their review. 

 

Please note the following definition of severe repetitive loss property: 

A severe repetitive loss property is any NFIP-insured property that has met at 

least 1 of the following paid flood loss criteria since 1978, regardless of 

ownership: 

• 4 or more separate claim payments of more than $5,000 each (including 

building and contents payments); or 

• 2 or more separate claim payments (building payments only) where the total 

of the payments exceeds the current value of the property. 

 

You can only be considered to be a SRL property if your NFIP claims history meets 

one of the above criteria.  Please review your claims history and only complete 

the form on the reverse if you believe your claims history meets one or both of 

the above criteria.  



NAME:  ______________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS (from policy):  _________________________________________ 

INSURED NAME:  _______________________________________________ 

POLICY NUMBER (if known):  ______________________________________ 

CLAIM HISTORY.  List each flood insurance claim paid below, with as much detail 

as known: 

Date of loss 
Claim amount paid 

($) 

Is address at the 
time different 

from above?  (Y/N) 

Is insured name at 
the time different 

from above?  (Y/N) 
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

If the address or insured name for any claim is different from the information at 

the top of the form, please include that information below: 


